
 

 
COUNTY COUNCIL 

       
LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY 

 
To:   All Councilmembers of the Anne Arundel County Council 
 
From:  Linda M. Schuett, Legislative Counsel 
 
Date:  December 16, 2019 
 
Subject: Bill No. 96-19 - Licensing – Swimming Pools – Lifeguards  
 

 
 Existing County law requires a person to be at least 16 years old to get a license to be a 
lifeguard at a public or semi-public pool. Bill No. 96-19 changes the age requirement to 15 years 
old or older. This change conforms County law to COMAR 10.17.01.05(B)(6). 
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